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We have just had the pleasure of a wonderful visit from Don 
Crabtree , and want to say thanks for your help in ma king 
this possible. I know this represented a sacrifice on your 
part in postponing your work together, but he opened up a 
whole new wor d or al of us here. That guy is terrific and 
I hope you are making some color sound movies of all the 

etails of his techniques. I am wondering if it wouldn't be 
useful to have a summer symposium of three or four weeks 
dura ion in which some of the people interested in flint work­
ing could get together. If you have the time and facilities 
for such an arrangement I would certainly support it, or if 
you would prefer, maybe we could do something on this line at 
Fort Burgwin in ,;:,oopera ion. Just an idea, but one that seems 
to me wel worth following up . 

Best regards . 

Sincerely, 

Fred Wendorf 
Professor of Ant hropology 
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